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Ms Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Regional Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

 

Dear Ms Claudio,

 

Greetings from the Embassy of Canada in the Philippines.

 

I am pleased to inform you of the upcoming visit of His Excellency David Hartman, Ambassador of Canada to the Puerto
Princesa City next week. He will be accompanied by Mr Colin Townson, Counsellor and Head of Political and Public
Affairs.

 

Since it will be Ambassador Hartman’s first visit to MIMAROPA Region, he would appreciate a briefing on the current
victories and challenges of DENR and discuss potential cooperation in environmental and maritime management
particularly in Palawan and the West Philippine Sea. For reference, attached is the bio of our Ambassador.

 

Grateful if you can endorse this request to your Regional office in Puerto Princesa City.  As their visits coordinator, I can
work out details with your team and can be reached  via email at tiffany.urrutia@international.gc.ca or by telephone at
0908-891-7545.

Sincerely,

 

Tiffany Y. Urrutia
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